Henry, Genna

From: English, Rachel
Sent: 01 September 2015 09:52
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 8 Pilgrims lane nw3 1sl _

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343
Sent: 23 August 201 :
To: English, Rachel

Cc: olver froment
Subject: 8 Pilgrims lane nw3 1sl

12 Pilgrims Lane
NW3 18N
23 August 2015

Dear Ms English

Planning applications 2015/4179/P and 2015/4157P. The above applications have been
brought to my attention although 1 have not received any communication about them from your office. This
is sur prising as I received a letter of August 13 informing of a public local inquiry relating to an appeal over
application 2012/8025/P concerning the same property.

T wish to object as I believe all the planning applications regarding this property should be dealt with at the
same time and many of the objections that I made to the earlier application still apply. I support the detailed
objection put forward by Oliver Froment of 10 Pilgrims Lane

Yours Sincerely
Michael Lewis
12 Pilgrims Lane NW3 1SN



Henry, Genna

From: English, Rachel
Sent: 03 September 2015 10:42

To: Planning
Subject: FW: Objection to 2015/4179/P, 8 Pilgrim's Lane _

Rachel English
Senior Planning Officer

Tele 3 43
From
Sent: 03 September 20 :

To: English, Rachel
Subject: Objection to 2015/4179/P, 8 Pilgrim's Lane

Rachel English

Senior Planning Officer

London Borough of Camden

Re: Objections to Application 2015/4179/P, and related applications 2015/4157/P and 2015/4053/P

Apologies for the lateness of this objection because of the August holiday.

This application fails to address the shortcomings of the previous application (2012/5825/P), which was deemed by
the DCC to pose potential damage to both neighbouring properties and the neighbourhood at large.

We do not see how these proposal could possibly be considered as permitted development and urge Camden to
reject request for certificates of lawfulness.

Sincerely,

Janine Griffis
Chair, Pilgrim’s to Willoughby Residents Association



